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Thank you to everyone that
kindly donated unwanted mugs
to us last month.  We now have
almost 50 mugs to use for
events, which will save us a
substantial amount of money
each year and be much better
for the environment!

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Freezer Fridays
26th April, 10th / 24th May,
14th / 28th June, 12th / 19th
July 2024

Summer Raffle
24th May 2024

Bags2School Collection
19th June 2024

End Of Term Disco
22nd July 2024

THANK YOU
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STIKINS - fundrais ing number 2061

This week, we have sent home almost
170 boxes of raisins!  We have set the
children a challenge... when they have
eaten the yummy raisins and the box is
empty, please could they pop some coins
inside and bring it back into school? 
We have suggested that they could
offer to complete chores or challenges
for family or friends. 
Pennies or pounds, everything helps when
we’re raisin’ money for our school!

NEXT EVENT.....

WE RAISED...

Thank you to all the parents and
carers that came along to the Book
Café at the World Book Day event
and purchased hot drinks and cakes
from us.  Special thanks to Mrs Gigg
for baking some delicious homemade
cakes for us!

SUMMER RAFFLE

LAST EVENT.....

Raisin’ Funds Coffee & Cake

£79.06

We are really looking forward to
drawing our Summer Raffle at
Sports Day on 24th May!

We are still looking for raffle
prizes - if you know of any
businesses who might be able and
willing to donate wonderful prizes
for the event, please get in touch.


